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Posted on September 30, 2020

Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed a dinner with a difference on Tuesday 29 September.

Our Cooks Lynn and Agnes cooked the French dish Beef Bourguignon and a lovely Chinese dish of noodles, rice, spring rolls

and fortune cookies.

Our ladies and gents loved this change of the menu and thoroughly enjoyed trying the different foods and flavours.

Terry's favourite was the Chinese and he said it was 'one of the best he'd had!'

Where in the world will we go next?
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Enjoying a delicious plate of Chinese food

 

 

 

 

 


